No. 00977/2018

The Permanent Mission of Mexico presents its compliments
to the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority (ISA) and has the honour
to make reference to the latter's Note No. ISA/OLA/2018/113, dated 26t of
March, 2018 concerning the Secretary-General's annual update of the
Secretariat’s study of the laws, regulations and measures adopted by sponsoring

States and other members of the Authority.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission has the further honour
to enclose a document which conveys the comments and updated information
submitted by the Mexican Secretariat of Environment and Natural Resources
(SEMARNAT), the Secretariat of Economy and the Mexican Geological Service.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority the

assurances of its highest consideratiorkg)\/\.

Kingston, 5t June, 2018.

EMBAJADA DE MEXICO
KINGSTON, JAMAICA

To the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority,
Kingston. :



